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TOP INTERIOR DESIGNER NAMED AS CONSULTANT TO LAUNCH

 PROGRAM FOR  NATIONAL CANDLE SAFETY 

WASHINGTON, D.C., February 15, 2001 – Nashville, Tenn. registered interior designer and book author Deborah Burnett, ASID, joins the National Candle Association (NCA) to launch a pro-active candle safety program directed at consumers.


The NCA program reminds consumers to extinguish candles when they leave a room, keep candles away from children, pets and combustible materials and keep wicks trimmed and out of drafts to insure a properly burning flame.


Candle use has doubled in the last five years, with some $2.3 billion of candles sold annually according to industry estimates, Marianne McDermott, executive vice-president of the NCA, says, that along with the increasing use of candles, has come the increasing reports of candle-related fires.


“All candle-related fires are preventable,” says McDermott.  “Consumers just have to practice the simple safety rules of burning candles to make lit candles a welcome and warm addition to any home decor.”


Burnett, author of “Comfortable Living by Design,” and head of her own design firm, Design Services Inc. in Nashville, says candles are the ideal way to add that special ambience to any room in the house.


“People have moved away from using candles only in the dining room to actually considering candles as an important design element for any room of the house.  ” She adds,  “Today,  people want candles throughout the home; in the bath to give a spa feeling, candles in the bedroom to reduce stress and even candles in the fireplace as a convenient replacement for logs.”


“Candles add color and fragrance to any room, setting a mood or signaling a decorating change of season, to make today’s homeowner want to stay ‘at home’,” Burnett adds.


A frequent guest on the popular cable television network HGTV, as well as local broadcast television affiliates, Burnett is a sought-after keynote speaker who sees her new role with the NCA as a logical extension of her work as a professional speaker and  registered interior designer.


“Who better to bring to the consumer  candle safety tips than the same person who advises homeowners on how to use candles to liven up their  decor?” she says.  “I always recommend using candles as the “ finishing touch”  for every room and stress the importance of reminding everyone  that candle safety is part of a consumer’s responsibility every time a candle is lit.”


The National Candle Association represents some 68 candle manufacturers, their businesses accounting for 95 percent of the candles made in the United States.  The NCA has been committed to educating consumers on the proper and safe use of all candles through public service announcements, on the its Internet web site and through its ongoing communications outreach to consumers throughout the U.S.
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